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Orientation Day for Year 6 

Tomorrow, our Year 6 get a taste of high school. Erina HS’s transition days provide Year 4, 5 and 6 with a variety of activities and 

opportunities to prepare them for Year 7. 

Student Leadership Team 2024 

Congratulations to the students who presented their speeches to Years 2 to 5 and staff last Thursday. You should all be very proud 

of yourselves. The top 6 students will be named as the Student Leadership Team 2024 at Presentation Day next week. 

Presentation Day  

Class teachers have or will soon be sending an invitation to attend Presentation Day via Dojo for parents of students receiving 

class and special awards next Thursday 7 December. 

Reverse Santa and You Did It BBQ – 8 December 

Thank you to parent volunteers who have contacted the school to assist with the BBQ from 11:30am until 1pm. 

Reverse Santa gifts - if you are able to send in a gift this year, please send it unwrapped on Fri 8 Dec for Santa to accept and 

donate to children less fortunate on the Central Coast. 

Mini Fete and Beach Safety Day 

This Friday, 1 December, students are asked to wear Red and Yellow mufti or their Nippers’ rashie as prior to the Mini Fete, 

students will be learning the importance of how to be safe at the beach. 

Semester Two reports 

Reports will be sent home on Thursday 7 December, following Presentation Day. 
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Year 6 Mini fete 
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Do you know that….? 

Each year the school budget provided by the Department of Education has to cover the paper and cardboard for photocopying, 

laminating pouches, toilet paper, soap, sport equipment, all Key Learning Areas- English, Mathematics, Science and Technology, 

Human Society and Its Environment, Creative Arts and Personal Development Health and Physical Education- resources, 

Aboriginal Education resources and special days, including Cultural Groups, stationary, staffing costs - teachers, School Learning 

and Support Officers, General Assistants and School Administrative staff, emergency repairs, Work Health and Safety repairs, 

library books, teacher and student subscriptions to assist in communication, lessons or with assessment, sand for the sand pit and 

long jump pit, garbage, furniture, waste collection costs, PSSA sporting team fees, electricity costs, water rates, council rates, 

professional learning fees and casual costs, Curriculum Reform RFF days for Assistant Principals and teachers, casuals to cover 

staff leave and additional programs provided for students, technology and STEM resources. 

Decreasing numbers mean less in the budget to provide for your children. We are grateful to the P&C for assisting with donations 

when requested to allow resources to be purchased with extra funds. 

On average, every 5 weeks for each stage, the new English Units of work’s resources cost between $600 and $1000 to ensure our 

students have the resources needed. We have recently upgraded Maths resources with a $10 000 order to ensure Stages 2 and 3 

have Maths resources needed for the new units of work. 

In 2024, voluntary school fees remain the same as in 2023 and learning pack costs have been reduced by half to assist with the 

cost of living. With the cost of learning packs reduced, this again gives less money to the budget to provide necessary resources. 

Please do not pay anticipated costs for 2024, until notes are sent home but please budget for costs in the new school year. 

LIBRARY STOCKTAKE 

The end of year is quickly approaching and our library stocktake will be starting soon. You can greatly assist the library staff by 

having a stocktake of your books at home. So often our school library books get mixed up with personal ones. Also, get your 

children to check in cupboards and under the bed. With the annual stocktake taking place, there will be no borrowing for the next 3 

weeks. Please return borrowed books back to the school library as soon as possible. 

EMERGENCY PLANNING AND ARRANGEMENTS DURING THE BUSHFIRE SEASON  

Brisbania Public School is in a bushfire prone area and is identified as Category 2 on the NSW Department of Education’s bushfire 

risk register.   

During the school term, when the NSW Rural Fire Service declares a Catastrophic Fire Danger Rating for the Central 

Coast, the NSW Department of Education’s policy requires the school to temporarily cease operations for the following 

day. This means the school will be non-operational on these days. The school will inform the school community after 4 

pm if there is a change to the operational status of the school for the following day. 

In addition, schools may be made non-operational due to changing higher risk conditions and advice from Emergency Services 

and the State Emergency Operations Centre. 

 

 

 

Brisbania Public School would like to thank all our wonderful parents and volunteers that 

have given up their time to support our students, staff and school in 2023. We would like 

to invite you to a special morning tea on: 

Wednesday 6 December @ 11am in our school library 
We hope you can join us.   



 
Friday 8 December 2023 

 

 

REVERSE SANTA 2023 

As is tradition at Brisbania PS, we will be holding our Reverse Santa on 8 December. For those new to 

the school, students bring in a new unwrapped item to donate to Santa. Santa will be at school from 9am 

to 10:45am. Thank you in advance for your support of less fortunate children on the Central Coast. 

 

 

 

 

 

YOU DID IT BBQ 2023 

Our annual YOU DID IT BBQ (paid for by the school) for students to say a big thank you for the year by 
Miss Parrey will be held at lunch time. 

Students will receive a sausage sandwich and an ice block at lunch time. 

If you can spare some time to help with setting up, cooking and/or serving the lunch, please  

contact the office ASAP.  

 



Congratulations to Windsor and Tilly 

who auditioned for the musical 

Treasure Island.  

They are now part of the of the  

Treasure Island cast! 

 We are proud of you. 







EHS and the Erina Learning Community welcomes you. 

Starting high school is a significant milestone for all children and their families, where the transition 
between learning environments can be both challenging and exciting. EHS provides a supportive 
transition program for all students. Children who have a positive start to school are likely to engage 
and experience ongoing academic and social success. We would like to invite our new students to 
our Orientation Day and our families to our EHS Positive Transition Information Evening. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our orientation day is a real high school experience where students will participate in a series of 
engaging and exciting timetabled lessons preparing them for what life at EHS is like. Your Primary 
School (ELC) will organise transport options, permission notes and information material and program 
outline. If you are not in the Erina Learning Community partnership of public schools, please contact 
the school directly (02) 43 67 7353 for more information. Students must wear their full school uniform.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to meeting you. 

Paul Broadbent, Principal. 

EHS Orientation Day 
When: Tuesday 28th November 2023 

Time: 9am – 2.30pm 

Meeting: EHS Bus Cola  

EHS Families                                  
Positive Transition Information Evening 
When: Tuesday 28th November 2023 

Time: 6pm 

Meeting: EHS MPC  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Anticipated Costs for Term 4 2023  

In addition to voluntary school fees of $50 for 1 child, $70 for 2 children and $80 for 3 or more children, the following are anticipated 

costs for each stage that need to be paid for each child. Please be aware that additional activities may be added throughout the year 

including mufti days and fundraisers. Learning Packs $100. 

KINDERGARTEN YEARS 1 and 2 YEARS 3 and 4 YEARS 5 and 6  
Term Four Term Four Term Four Term Four 

Christmas Luncheon 
 $10 

End of Year celebration 
$20 

End of Year celebration 
$20 

End of Year celebration 
$35 

Year 6 Mini Fete 
$7.50 

Year 6 Mini Fete 
$7.50 

Year 6 Mini Fete 
$7.50 

Year 5- Year 6 Mini Fete 
$7.50 

 Gymnastics 
 $17.50 

 Gymnastics 
 $17.50 

Gymnastics 
 $17.50 

Gymnastics 
 $17.50 

      Year 6 Farewell 
 $50 

      Year 6 Trivia night 
 $10 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

 Week 8 
 

Thursday:       Help Needed 

Friday:            Help Needed 

Week 9 
 

Thursday:    Help Needed    

Friday:         Help Needed      

Friday 1 December 2023 

CANTEEN REMINDER: The canteen will be closed on  

Friday 8/12/23 and Friday 15/12/23 





Early Stage One Stage One Stage Two Stage Three 

Term One Term One Term One Term One 

Learning Packs 
 $50 

Learning Packs 
$50 

Learning Packs 
$50 

Learning Packs 
$50 

Wellbeing sessions 
$40 

Wellbeing sessions 
$40 

Wellbeing sessions 
$35 

Wellbeing sessions 
$35 

  Year 2 
 Swimming Carnival 

$10 

Swimming Carnival 
$10 

Swimming Carnival 
$10 

      Year 6 shirts 
 per shirt 

 $50 
      Year 5- Great Aussie Bush 

Camp 
 $400 TBC 

Term Two Term Two Term Two Term Two 

Life Education 
$12 

Life Education 
 $12 

Life Education 
$12 

Life Education 
 $12 

Possible Kindergarten excur-
sion 
 $40 

Stage One excursion 
 $40 

Stage Two excursion 
$45 

Year 6- Canberra 
 $400 TBC 

    University of NSW Competitions 
TBA 

University of NSW Competitions 
TBA 

      Star struck 
 TBA 

Photos 
 TBA 

Photos 
 TBA 

Photos 
 TBA 

Photos 
 TBA 

Term Three Term Three Term Three Term Three 

Sport in Schools 
$40 TBC 

Sport in Schools 
$40 TBC 

    

K-2 
Athletics Carnival 

$5 

K-2 
Athletics Carnival 

$5 

8-12 year olds 
Athletics Carnival 

$10 

8-12 year olds 
Athletics Carnival 

$10 

  Year 2 only 
 8-12 year olds 

 Athletics Carnival 
$10 

    

Musical 
 TBA 

Musical 
 TBA 

Musical 
 TBA 

Musical 
TBA 

Term Four Term Four Term Four Term Four 

Christmas Luncheon 
 $10 

End of Year celebration 
$20 

End of Year celebration 
$20 

End of Year celebration 
$35 

  Year 2 only 
 Swim Scheme 

    

Year 6 Mini Fete 
$7.50 

Year 6 Mini Fete 
$7.50 

Year 6 Mini Fete 
$7.50 

Year 5- Year 6 Mini Fete 
$7.50 

    Gymnastics 
 $40 TBC 

Gymnastics 
 $40 TBC 

    Zone Ball Games 
 $5 

Zone Ball Games 
 $5 

      Year 6 Trivia night 
 $10 

      Year 6 Farewell 
 $50 

Anticipated Costs for 2024 

In addition to voluntary school fees of $50 for 1 child, $70 for 2 children and $80 for 3 or more children, the following are anticipated costs for 

each stage that need to be paid for each child. Please be aware that additional activities may be added throughout the year including mufti 

days and fundraisers. Learning Packs include numerous subscriptions for use in lessons. 

PLEASE DO NOT PAY UNTIL NOTES ARE SENT HOME TO CONFIRM COSTS 



 Brisbania PS - Term 4 2023 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9 4 December 5 December 6 December 7 December 

Presentation Day  

Years 1-6 9:15am 

Reports Home 

8 December 

Reverse Santa 

You Did It Lunch and Fun 

Day 

CANTEEN CLOSED 

10 11 December 

Year 6 Farewell and 

Graduation @ Davistown 

RSL 

12 December 13 December 

  

14 December 

Graduation- 

Kindergarten  9:30am 

 

 

15 December 

End of year  Stage 

activities  

Yr 6 walkout 2:30pm 

LAST DAY FOR 

STUDENTS 

Yr 6 walkout 

CANTEEN CLOSED 


